NOTICE TO RESPONDENTS
RFP AP 17-22

Notice is hereby given that the Board of County Commissioners of Okaloosa County, FL, will accept sealed proposals until
3:00 p.m. (CST) February 21, 2022, for Maintenance and Repair Services for Passenger Boarding and Baggage
Handling Systems at VPS Airport

Interested Respondents desiring consideration shall submit their response online at Vendor Registry. Submissions shall be
portrait orientation and 8 '2” x 11” where practical. Font shall be 12 point and Respondents are limited to forty (40) pages,
excluding the required forms,

Interested respondents desiring consideration shall submit their response online at Vendor Registry through the link
provided below:

https://vrapp.vendorregistry.com/Bids/View/BidsList?Buverld=2 1d474a1-e536-4f4d-912¢c-77c3ble3c6 83

Unless otherwise stipulated in the proposal description, all responses must be submitted using Vendor Registry only. No other
means of submission of responses will be accepted. Responses will be accepted by Vendor Registry until 3:00 p.m. (CST)
February 21, 2022, at which time all proposals that are timely submitted will be opened and reviewed.

The County reserves the right to award to the firm submitting a responsive proposal with a resulting negotiated agreement
that is most advantageous and in the best interest of Okaloosa County, and to waive any irregularity or technicality in
proposals received. Okaloosa County shall be the sole judge of the resulting negotiated agreement that is in its best interest
and its decision will be final.

For this solicitation please contact:

Jesica Darr, Contracts and Lease Coordinator
850-589-5960
jdarr@myokaloosa.com

OKALOOSA COUNTY
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

Mel Ponder,
Chairman





